



Office of the

Minister for Public Works and Information and Communication Technology

Ref: P/09/00136

19 June 2009

Mr Paul French Co-convenor Central Business District Bicycle Users Group GPO Box 2104 BRISBANE QLD 4001

Dear Mr French

I refer to your letter dated 18 June 2009 to the Honourable Robert Schwarten MP, Minister for Public Works and Information and Communication Technology, regarding the Queensland Government's plans for future cyclist/pedestrian bridges spanning the Brisbane River.

Your correspondence is receiving attention and a reply will be forwarded to you as soon as possible.

Yours sincerely

Burges Stephenson
Principal Advisor